
Public Comment re:  Public Hearing on Renewable Energy Siting 
Rec’d 3/17/15 
 
Ref.:  Public Hearing Tuesday, March 24th, from 6 to 8 p.m. in Room 11 at the Vt. 
State House. 
 
Dear Katie Pickens, Legislative Council Member, 
 
Below is my position specifically on "Solar Energy Siting" 
 
The application, review and approval processes should be the responsibility of the 
local Zoning and Development Review Boards.  Who is in a better position to know 
first hand the effects of a "Solar Energy Siting" in their communities.  At present the 
process is completely reversed by having the Vermont Public Service Board make the 
decisions. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Gerald H. Stagg 
14 Bowman Road 
Vergennes, VT 05491   

 


